In an effort to continue to offer complete transparency with our school family, | wanted to reach out personally
and let you all know that | have developed COVID symptoms. On Saturday, | lost my sense of smell which
developed into body aches and fever late in the evening. | was tested for the virus, and | am at home resting

and awaiting the results.

| have complete confidence in our amazing staff. They will continue to do a great job of taking care of your
child. | am also comfortable saying that there will be no close contacts at work from my time in the building last
week. Our staff has worked hard to minimize close contacts at work in the event that something like this

happens.

We want you to feel comfort sending your child to school. That only happens if you trust us. We believe that
we can do a far better job helping your child grow if we can keep the doors open and keep students safe in the
building.

We look forward to a great week at Hazelwood. Thank you and have a great evening.

Todd Trantham



